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Women Leaders in Law Enforcement Training Symposium 
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The 2024 Women Leaders in Law Enforcement (WLLE) Training Symposium will be held in 

Anaheim, CA on September 4-6, 2024. This year's theme, "The Last of the Firsts", focuses on 

celebrating the progress and advancements made in policing; acknowledges the pioneers and 

trailblazers who were the first to break barriers in the field; inspires current and future women 

leaders to continue pushing boundaries and making history; to consider what "firsts" may still be 

needed to advance policing as a whole. 

The purpose of this Training Symposium is to bring together law enforcement professionals in a 

supportive and empowering environment. WLLE is a unique opportunity to network and connect 

with women and men to share strategies and exchange ideas. The symposium's goal is to 

continue to provide dynamic, contemporary training presented by subject matter experts in their 

fields. It is designed to help develop both professional and sworn members of the law 

enforcement community. 

Members wishing to attend this symposium should submit a memorandum of interest through 

their chain of command to the Deputy Chief of Administration by May 3, 2024. Upon selection, 

members will need to register (link below) and complete the required Outside Agency Training 

Forms. 

If selected, members need to register by August 1, 2024. 

For more information, go to: https://www.califomiapolicechiefs.org/wlle-registration 

UJJL z� 
WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document 

in PowerDMS within (30) thirty calendar days of issuance. Members whose duties are relevant to this 

document shall be held responsible for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be sent to 

sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 
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